
Editorial

 

In 2015, the Goiano Bulletin of Geography took a significant step 
forward with the progressive internationalization policy to publish bi-
lingual articles. Four out of ten papers published in this latest issue are 
available both in English and Portuguese. This number comprises an 
array of contributions ranging from maritime summer vacation and ur-
banization, to tourism, environmental impacts of oil production, as well 
as issues related to climatology. Once again, the origins of the authors 
reflect the large circulation and the scientific community’s confidence 
in our publication.

Furthermore, it is necessary to thank the professionals from 
Cegraf’s Department of Scientific Journals at UFG, who have carried 
out the standardization, the editing and proofreading, the translation, 
as well as the typesetting of this issue. We are deeply grateful for their 
patience in promptly meeting our demands.

Enjoy the reading!

Editorial Board

Tadeu Alencar Arrais
Associate Professor - IESA - UFG
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